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Comments: It is a complete betrayal to Montana, and this beautiful area to sell out for monetary gain and allow

this wonderful recreation area to be commercialized, destroying the views from the falls and the habitat of the

wildlife. I'm sure that the people making these decisions have no regard for the planet, the impact of destroying

these kinds of places where we can escape and restore our equilibrium. The Forest Service is entrusted with the

CARE of our forest, not the mowing it down for greed and commercialism. Yet it's obvious they are betraying their

job of service to the earth by allowing this to be approved without even making the usual considerations for the

overall impact this would have on the area, habitat, wildlife and water purity. Please, Please, Please care about

the irreversible damages to our Last Best Place, and don't allow it to be made like the places people are trying to

take a break from. Show care for the gifts we have in nature. 

Sincerely and with all my heart,

Michelle Wiggins 


